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Congratulations to the Class of 2025!
To our newest alumni—congratulations on your graduation! 
Reflecting on this school year, there is so much to be proud 
of. Trinity High School continues to thrive because of its 
strong, faith-filled community. The Class of 2025 set a high 
standard, leading with integrity and kindness, and our 
underclassmen have followed their example. The future is 
indeed bright for Trinity High School!

Service: A Way of Life 
At Trinity, service isn't just something we do—it's who we 
are. This year, our National Honor Society led the way by 
contributing over 1,000 hours of community service. They 
also helped organize fundraisers, raising more than $6,800 
alongside students and staff from THS, Mary Carrico Catholic 
School, and St. Mary of the Woods School. These funds 
supported a wide array of causes, including:

	 St. Jude Children’s Research Hospital
	 EB Awareness
	 Goodfellows
	 Amyloidosis Research
	 The Passionist Nuns
	 Beverly’s Hearty Slice
	 The Jamaican Mission Trip

The compassion and generosity of our students inspire us 
all. While NHS is a shining example, many other organizations 
at Trinity are serving in meaningful ways, and we are proud 
of them all.

Global Service: Jamaican Mission Trip
Led by Mr. Alex French, our Catholics In Action sponsor, six 
students—John Hamilton, Adeline Keller, Gabe Kuder, Lucas 

Mayfield, Cole Roby, and Ian Roby—
traveled to Jamaica to work with the 
Missionaries of the Poor. Alongside 
parents and parishioners, they served 
the underprivileged with open hearts. We are incredibly 
proud of their selfless commitment and global witness of 
faith.

A Strong Start for FFA
We were proud to launch our FFA program this year! Special 
thanks go to Bridget Abbott, Nathan West, and everyone 
who worked so diligently to make this happen. Our inau-
gural FFA Officers for 2024–2025 were:

President: Aubrey Meserve
Vice President: Madalyn 

Hayden
Secretary: Miah Crisp
Treasurer: Jaycee Higdon

Reporter: Camryn Preston
Sentinel: Addison Knight
Parliamentarian: Ian White

Chaplain: Will Jenkins

As an agricultural community, this is a significant milestone. 
We are grateful to all donors and supporters who made this 
possible!

Celebrating Academic Excellence
Congratulations to junior Emmy Edge, who was selected 
as a Governor’s Scholar at Morehead State University and 
was also chosen to attend the Commonwealth Honors 
Academy at Murray State University. Her hard work and 
dedication have opened remarkable opportunities—well 
done, Emmy!
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Campaign Income 
for New School

Campaign Pledges 
(560) as of 6/30/25

If you were unable to give to the annual appeal in 
December, please reconsider a gift to Trinity High School. 

Our alumni and friends make a difference, and your 
support is appreciated!

Scan the code above  
to give online now!



A New Passionist Nun
We also celebrate Trinity graduate Sr. Bethany Marie of the 
Glorious Wounds of Christ (formerly Hannah Bland), who 
made her Mass of Religious Profession on May 31, 2025. 
Now a Passionist nun, Sr. Bethany Marie's journey is an 
inspiration. Congratulations on your vocation!

God First in All Things
I am deeply grateful for God’s call to serve at Trinity High 
School. I am honored to work alongside such dedicated 
“staffulty” and students and to partner with parents in this 
sacred mission of faith-based education. At Trinity, we put 
God first in everything we do. We strive to offer every student 
an opportunity to pursue their God-given vocation within a 
loving Catholic environment.

Our teachers pour their hearts into this mission, demonstrat-
ing love, forgiveness, resilience, and purpose each day. Their 
stories are nothing short of incredible.

On behalf of our entire school community, thank you to all 
our alumni and supporters. Your prayers, encouragement, 
and generosity keep our mission alive. Together, Trinity, Mary 
Carrico, and St. Mary of the Woods continue to form the 
next generation of leaders for our Church and community.

Let us never forget: All that is good comes from God. At 
Trinity, we will always keep GOD FIRST.

Blessings to you and yours,

Emily Hernandez
PRINCIPAL
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Our student-athletes and coaches made Raider Nation proud 
this spring with strong performances, program growth, and 
exciting new milestones.

Our softball team had a remarkable season, finishing as the 
Third Region runner-up after falling to Daviess County in 
the final game. Along the way, they were crowned Third 
Region All “A” Champions, made a deep run at the state 
tournament, and captured the 12th District Championship.

Our baseball program continued to build momentum 
throughout the spring. RJ Cecil was named to the All-Season 
Team, while Connor Hatfield earned both All-Season and 
All-Tournament Team honors.

We also launched our inaugural boys volleyball season, which 
saw immediate success. Will Hernandez was named First 
Team All-State and was recognized as the Regional Player 
of the Year. Bransen Howard was named to the First Region 
All-Tournament Team.

Our bass fishing team made waves as well — Carson 
Fitzgerald and Brady McBrayer advanced to the state tour-
nament at Lake Cumberland, placing an impressive 10th out 
of more than 200 boats.

Trinity Esports also had a standout season, advancing to the 
state tournament and representing our school well in this 

growing arena.

Several student-athletes announced 
their college commitments this spring. 
Will Hernandez will continue his volleyball career at Brescia 
University, Madison McDaniel will head to Brescia University 
for softball, and Carson Fitzgerald will fish competitively at 
Campbellsville University.

Our track and field team continued its growth with a solid 
showing at the regional meet in McLean County, demon-
strating great promise for the future.

Lastly, we invested in facility upgrades this spring, laying 
new sod on our baseball infield. We capped it all off by 
hosting the Third Region Baseball Tournament, which 
brought thousands of fans to Whitesville over Memorial Day 
weekend for a first-class event.

Thank you to our student-athletes, coaches, families, and 
fans for another outstanding spring season!

Regards,

John Kirkpatrick
ATHLETIC DIRECTOR
Trinity High School and St. Mary of the Woods School

Would you like to share an achievement 
in The Trinity Message?

Share you news with the advancement office  
at 270.233.5533 or anna.mcdaniel@trinityhs.com. 

Hadley Hatfield '22 
graduated from the 
University of Kentucky on 
May 9 with a bachelor’s 
degree in Biology, 
completing the program 
in just three years. She is 
now preparing to apply to 
physician assistant school.

The mission of Trinity High School is to provide a spiritual environment, together with a 
comprehensive educational program, dedicated to faith formation in the Roman Catholic 

Church. Our goal is to prepare and empower students to become lifelong learners who are 
responsible members of the Church, their families, and the community.

Congratulations to our newest alumni, the Class of 2025!

Congratulations to 
Sr. Bethany Marie 
'15 of the Glorious 
Wounds of Christ!


